
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2016-099

Date: 7/21/2016

From: Shukria Wiar

We will consider this "New Construction" and say that both buildings will require NFPA 13R systems and will 
require local smoke and Carbon Monoxide protection in all the units.

Comments Submitted by: Craig Messinger/Fire on 7/13/2016


